
Water Tower Renovation Update— November 29, 2022 

The emptying of the water tower has been completed and water        

service is now direct feed to homes and businesses. Residents might 

continue to experience fluctuations in water pressure and discoloration 

through the work period, which is expected to be completed by April 30, 

2023.  

If you experience any discoloration, please be aware that this is         

temporary and residents are advised to let the water run until it clears. 

Please take this into consideration when washing laundry, especially 

lighter colors.   

If you experience a water emergency during regular business hours 

(Monday through Friday from 9 am to 4 pm) please contact the        

Longport Public Works Department at 609-823-2731 ext. 114. If you    

experience a water emergency after hours, please contact the Longport Police Department by calling 609-822-2141.  

There are several areas throughout the Borough where residents might see water coming out from fire hydrants       

including:  33rd and Amherst avenues; 31st Avenue and the Public Works Building; 11 ½ Avenue Alley and Atlantic      

avenues; and Sunset and 30th avenues. Releasing water at times helps maintain necessary levels of water pressure. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your continued patience and understanding.   


